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Development Committee  
 
 

Tuesday, 13th April, 2010 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 

Members present: Councillor Humphrey (Chairman); and 
 Councillors Convery, Ekin, C. Maskey, Mullaghan, 

Rodgers and Rodway. 
 

In attendance: Mr. J. McGrillen, Director of Development; 
Ms. S. McCay, Head of Economic Initiatives; and 
Miss. L. Hillick, Committee Administrator. 

 
 
 

Apologies 
 
 Apologies for inability to attend were reported from Councillors Kirkpatrick 
and Kyle. 
 

Royal Exchange Regeneration Scheme 
 
 Pursuant to the Committee’s decision of 9th March, the Members undertook a site 
visit to the location of the Royal Exchange Scheme.  The Members were welcomed on 
the tour by Mr. Nick Reid, Ewart Properties Limited and Mr. Jonathan Bethel and 
Mr. Adrian Griffiths, Chapman Taylor Architects and proceeded by foot through the 
Lombard, Castle and North Street areas.  In addition, the Members were shown plans 
and images depicting various buildings which were proposed within the Scheme and 
received information from the Architects in connection with the proposed use of those 
listed buildings located along the route.   
 
 At the conclusion of the visit, the Chairman thanked the representatives for the 
informative tour and for the helpful manner in which they had replied to Members’ 
questions. 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 
 


